St. Lucy Catholic Elementary School

25 Kanata Road, Brampton, Ontario L7A 3R2
905-840-3121 (telephone) 905-840-6137 (fax)

Virtue of the Month: Faith

Faith is an attitude which encourages us to involve
God in our lives and helps us fo maintain and

Upcoming Events:

September 30 — National Day of Truth and Reconciliation

October 2 - School Council Meeting/Election

develop our relationships with God and with others
both when things are going well and when they are
not.

October 3 - Terry Fox Run! (Rain Date: October 4)
October 14 — Thanksgiving Day
October 17 — Dental Screening (JK, SK, and Grade 2, 4 and 7)

An Faithful person... October 18 - Vaccination Clinic (Grade 7)

e Knows the saving story of our Christian faith

e Speaks the language of life
Foith

e Prays and worships God
Tuesday, Sept. 24

If you are planning on your child celebrating the Sacraments
of First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion (Grade 2) or
the Sacrament of Confirmation (Grade 7) during this school
year, please visit http://quardianangelsbr.archtoronto.org to
register. The deadline for online registration is Tuesday,
October 1, 2024

Monday, Sept. 23 Wednesday, Sept. 25
OPEN HOUSE - 6:30-8:00pm
Please join us. Meet your
child’s teacher, learn about
indigenous culture, take a
family photo and more!
Please bring a can or non-
perishable item of food to
support our Thanksgiving Food
Drive

Thursday, Sept. 26 Friday, Sept. 27

Truth and Reconciliation Week

PICTURE DAY!
Bring your smile @

Indigo Love of Reading Adopt
a School Fundraiser

Indigo Love of Reading Adopt
a School Fundraiser

Indigo Love of Reading Adopt
a School Fundraiser

Indigo Love of Reading Adopt
a School Fundraiser

Indigo Love of Reading Adopt
a School Fundraiser

Other Reminders:

Free Dental Screening Permission forms were sent to our JK/SK. Grade 2, 4, and 7 students. Please return this form if you wish to have your child screened.

Please participate in our Indigo Love of Reading Adopt a School Fundraiser using the following link:
https://indigoloveofreadingfoundation.givecloud.co/fundraisers/st-lucy-catholic-elementary-school



https://indigoloveofreadingfoundation.givecloud.co/fundraisers/st-lucy-catholic-elementary-school
http://guardianangelsbr.archtoronto.org/

PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR OPEN HOUSE
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25 FROM 6:30PM — 8:00PM

FALL FAMILY PHOTO




St. Lucy Catholic Elementary School

25 Kanata Road, Brampton, Ontario L7A 3R2
905-840-3121 (telephone) 905-840-6137 (fax)

Peel Public Health (PPH) will be conducting dental screenings for students in JK, SK, Grade 2, Grade 4 and
Grade 7 during the school year. There is no cost for these screenings. A dental screening is a quick
assessment by a Registered Dental Hygienist who will look inside the child's mouth to identify any dental
care needs. This screening can identify dental issues at an early stage and stop more serious dental issues
from developing. Maintaining good oral health contributes to better overall health.

Following up with parents/guardians of children who have dental needs is a part of the screening process. To
do that, the school will be required to provide updated parent/guardian contact information to Peel Public
Health. This information will be used to support parents/guardians with accessing dental care. This
information is being shared in accordance with the Education Act and the Municipal Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA).

If you have any questions about the sharing of this information, please contact the DPCDSB’s Manager,
Records Management, Access & Privacy at dpprivacy@dpcdsb.org or at 905-890-0708 extension 24443,

If you have any questions regarding Peel Public Health's Dental Screening Program, please contact Peel
Health directly at 905-799-7700 extension 5622 (be sure to follow the prompts and use the extension
number).

IMPORTANT: Prior to any child receiving the free dental screening, DPCDSB requires parent/guardian
consent. In this regard, please complete the requested information below indicating whether or not you
consent to your child receiving the free dental screening. Once you have completed the information, detach
the form and return it to your school as soon as possible.

Thank you for your attention to this important information.

Copyto: Darryl D’Souza, Trustee (Brampton Wards 2, 5, 6)

CONSENT TO RECEIVE FREE DENTAL SCREENING AT SCHOOL

School

Student Name(s) Grade
Student Name(s) Grade
Student Name(s) Grade

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print)

|:| I CONSENT to the above named child(ren) to receive free dental screening at school.
I:l I DO NOT CONSENT to the above named child(ren) to receive free dental screening at school.

Parent/Guardian Sighature Date




M SCHOLASTIC

Book Fair
Dear Parents/Guardians,

GREAT NEWS! St. Lucy Catholic Elementary School is welcoming back the
Scholastic Book Fair at the school, the week of September 23-26'". Purchasing
books from your school’s book fair helps raise much needed funds to purchase
new books and materials for the library and classrooms.

Students will visit the sale on Monday and Tuesday. Students will be given the

opportunity to make Wish Lists on those days so families can review purchases
before they are made. A flyer with prices of select items will be sent home soon.

Students mav purchase from the fair with Apple Pav. Debit/Credit and
cash during the dav on WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 25 and the fair
will be open during our Open House that evening for all families

attending.

Sincerely,
L. Cunic
Teacher-Librarian/ELL Teacher

If you’d like to stay up to date with our school library and all the great books we have, please
follow Mrs. Cunic on Instagram at

©
Instagromm
(@lorislittlelibrary




(«@]Indigo

LOVE OF R€ading
FOUNDATLON

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to personally invite you to join me in making a difference in the lives of the students at St. Lucy
Catholic Elementary School by supporting us in this year's Adopt a School fundraiser, hosted by the Indigo Love of
Reading Foundation. Every year, schools across Canada have the opportunity to apply for the Indigo Love of
Reading Foundation’s Adopt a School Fundraiser, in which each Indigo, Chapters, and Coles store fundraises on
behalf of a single elementary school.

We are thrilled to announce that our school was selected to participate in this year’s fundraiser and will be
supported by Indigo Brampton (located in the Walmart plaza on Bovaird & Hurontario)! From September 13-
October 6th, this store will be fundraising on our behalf. During this time, our school community will also be raising
funds to support our library through our online fundraising page:

https://indigoloveofreadingfoundation.givecloud.co/fundraisers/st-lucy-catholic-elementary-school

Our school will receive every dollar raised during these three weeks at the store. Through the Adopt a School
fundraiser, we are hoping to raise enough money to put one new book into the hands of each and every one of
our students through our library!

From September 13-October éth please feel free to share our school’s online fundraising page within your
community. We look forward to filling our school shelves with new and diverse books following this fundraiser!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cautillo Lori Cunic
Principal Teacher-Librarian/ELL Teacher


https://indigoloveofreadingfoundation.givecloud.co/fundraisers/st-lucy-catholic-elementary-school

